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Announcement 

 
 
September 30, 2024 (Pembroke, Bermuda) – The Board of Directors of West Hamilton 
Holdings Limited (the “Company”), a BSX listed property investment and management 
company, is pleased to announce that a dividend in the amount of $0.15 per share will be 

paid on 15 October 2024, to the members of record as of 7th  October 2024. 
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